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August 2022 
 
 
Hello Wildcats! 

We hope you all enjoyed your summer and found quality time to spend with family and friends.   

We are very excited to welcome everyone back.  The summer months have been busy, and our staff has 
done a tremendous job preparing our district for another successful school year.  Our first In-Service day 
is scheduled for Wednesday, August 24th at 8:00 AM.  All district personnel will meet at the Sharkey-
Rosetti Athletic Complex (weather pending) for a brief welcome, informational sessions, and trainings.  
Please refer to the enclosed agendas for our two-day schedule of events.  Also, please be sure to bring 
your laptop with you to the in-service as some of the trainings will require them.  

Along with a rigorous academic curriculum, our efforts will center on continued community outreach 
and involvement to foster positive experiences for our students both in and out of school.  We all know 
that students come to us with different needs.  It is our responsibility to identify and support these 
needs to enrich student achievement in every way possible.  

We anticipate a productive and rewarding school year.  With our combined efforts, in this 50th 
Anniversary year, we will continue to uphold the strong tradition of success at Western Wayne.  Thank 
you for your persistent efforts in making our school community the best around.  We look forward to 
seeing you on August 24th.  

Sincerely, 

 
Matthew Barrett, Ed.D.  
Superintendent 
 

 
Cynthia A. LaRosa, Ph.D. 
Assistant Superintendent 
 

MB/EF:sr 

Cc:file 

 


